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1st December 2020  
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Absence due to Jury Service 
 
I am writing to advise you that I have been called for Jury Service from 7th December 2020 for two 
weeks.  Year 11 students will be advised as follows: 
 
Component 1 - Students will receive an email from me with feedback related to their final Portfolio 
draft submissions by Wednesday 9th December.  If a student is not provided with feedback this is 
because they have not submitted their final draft, they should follow the general guidance and 
contact me with any questions that they may have regarding their work.  
 
The deadline for the final submission of their Portfolio will be the first week of January 2021. 
 
Component 2 - Friday lessons with Mr Agboke will focus on JB Priestly’s ‘An Inspector Calls’.  Mr 
Agboke will be ensuring that they understand the expectations of the Pro-Forma document whilst 
workshopping the play.  Casting choices will be made at the end of January and the rehearsals, in 
preparation for their practical examination, will also begin at this time. 
 
Component 3 - The November Assessment paper focused on the Blood Brothers play-text and the 
opening of Danny Boyle’s National Theatre production of Frankenstein.  The results of the 
Assessments will be released during the second week of January. 
 
The students will be watching the remainder of the production of Frankenstein in class with a Cover 
Supervisor – I will be providing the class and Cover Supervisor with the user name and password for 
the National Theatre ‘on demand’ plays.  I will make students aware that I will be setting questions 
related to both Blood Brothers and Frankenstein on Teams for all students to complete. 
 
I will, of course, will be able to respond to emails and the work submitted on Teams whilst absent 
from college but I cannot guarantee that they will be in “real-time”.  In my absence should there be 
any urgent questions, then please refer to Dr KJ Norton Berry: knorton-berry@elycollege.co.uk 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to wish you a safe and restful Christmas. 
 
Yours faithfully  
 
 
 
Ms C Seymour 
Drama Subject Lead 
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